
 

 
13865 Sunrise Valley Drive 

Herndon VA 20171 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

 

November 21, 2013 

 

Ms. Jaclyn A. Brilling 

Secretary to the Commission 

New York Public Service Commission 

3 Empire State Plaza 

Albany, NY 12223-1350 

 

Re: XO Communications Services, LLC New York PSC Tariff No. 1 Revisions 

    

Dear Ms. Brilling: 

 

 Enclosed please find for filing an original copy of XO Communications Services, LLC New York 

PSC Tariff No. 1 revisions.  This revision modifies Rules and Regulations language related to dedicated 

long distance.  Customers have been advised of this charge via bill message below: 

 

Notice for Dedicated Long Distance Service Customers 

Dedicated Long Distance service should only be utilized by the end-user for their long distance traffic.  

Effective January 1, 2014, customers of Dedicated Long Distance service who elect to place local calls 

across such service (intentionally or unintentionally) will be billed at the applicable Dedicated Long 

Distance Intrastate Rate Per Minute and the associated charges will not be included toward any Customer 

long distance commitment level. 

 

The following leaves are included in this filing: 

 

1st Revised Leaf 26   

 

This tariff is being filed with an issued date of November 22, 2013 and an effective date of 

January 1, 2014. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (703)547-2635 or by email at 

daniel.ostroff@xo.com. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Daniel G. Ostroff 

 

 

Kelly Faul 

Daniel G. Ostroff 

Senior Regulatory Analyst 
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